
 
 

Hello Room 430 Families, 

To help build an awesome Room 430 community, I am encouraging students to send in a photo of their family. 
Having family photos in our classroom helps showcase the awesome diversity of our Room 430 family and it 
also builds empathy as we can learn to celebrate and appreciate the things that make us the same and the 
things that make us different. This activity also helps students feel empowered by being able to see their 
family represented on our wall and it helps build a sense of positive ownership in their new classroom space. 

Room 430 would love to include your family photo on our classroom wall. The photo can be a recent photo,  
or it can be a photo from a few years ago. Any size is fine as we have lots of different frames to put it in!  

If you are willing to share a photo of your family, there are three different options listed below. Thank you for 
your support in this Room 430 project! I look forward to seeing your family photos! 

 

 

Option #1  Option #2  Option #3 
 

Send in the  
original photo 

 

  
Send in a copy of  

the photo 

 

  
Send a digital photo 

through email 

 
 

If you are willing to send in the 
original photo, I will make a 
copy of it and send it back 

home with your 4th grader. If it 
is a valuable photo and there is 

no way for it to be replaced, 
please do not send it in. I would 

hate for it to get damaged. 

 
 

If you have more than one copy 
of your photo and you do not 

need it returned, I will keep the 
photo till the end of the year. At 
the end of the year on our last 
day of school, your 4th grader 
can take the photo home with 

them or throw it away.   

 
 

If you have access to a digital 
copy of your photo and would 

like to send it via e-mail, please 
attach your photo and send it to 
adam.clements@okemosk12.net 
Once received, I will respond to 

your e-mail confirming if the 
attachment worked or not.   
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